

WATCHUNG HILLS REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL ELIZABETH C. JEWETT, PHD SUPERINTENDENT

TIMOTHY M. STYS, CPA BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

> WILLIAM J. LIBRERA PRINCIPAL

April 13, 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians, and WHRHS Students:

I hope this letter finds you well. Students' course request confirmations for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year are now available in Genesis Parent Access under the Scheduling Tab. As noted in my February 2021 letter, this is *not a schedule* but a confirmation of a student's primary requests and teacher recommendations.

If you have any concerns regarding course placements, please reach out to your School Counselor at this time to discuss. Counselors may assist students in accessing a course waiver through Genesis. The deadline for submissions of course waivers is April 30, 2021.

After this period, School Counselors will address conflicts that arise as part of the master scheduling process. Students will receive tentative schedules in June. Students not receiving a requested elective course will have an opportunity in June to make available period for period elective changes. I appreciate your support of our efforts to serve the Watchung Hills students.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jason J. Sabino

Director of School Counseling